Madre Delport

From: Wazeer Essop

Sent: 30 April 2020 08:30 AM

To: Madre Delport

Subject: FW: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2078

Attachments: 18047-83-Let-001-EA Notification-Rev0 .pdf; EA issued 04-03-2020.pdf
Hi Madre,

See attached Notification Letter sent electronically, accompanied by the EA.
The email sent by the consultant is contained within the thread below.

| am awaiting the other documents you requested.
Regards

Wazeer

From: Wazeer Essop

Sent: 26 March 2020 09:38 AM

To: Namhla Dondi <DondiVN@eskom.co.za>
Subject: RE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2078

Morning Namhla,

See attached notification letter and EA sent to I&AP’s.
Email sent out cited below.

Regards

Wazeer

From: 18047 — Eskom Battery Storage <hexbess@zitholele.co.za>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 9:52 AM

To: raeb@penbev.co.za; jmatthee@apl.co.za; devendri.adari@pioneerfoods.co.za; thandiw96@gmail.com;
akasaar@bvm.gov.za; erossouw@bgcma.co.za; dgoodheart@bvm.gov.za

Cc: Tebogo Mapinga <tebogom@zitholele.co.za>; Jessica Morwasehla <jessicam@zitholele.co.za>

Subject: 18047 - Hex Substation BESS BAR

Dear stakeholder

This email serves to notify all registered 1&APs that the Department of Environmental Affairs has granted the
Environmental Authorisation (EA) for the installation of Battery Energy Storage System (BESS) at the Hex Substation on
04 March 2020. In terms of Regulation 4 (2) of the Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, 2014, all Interested
and Affected Parties (I1&APs) are urged to take note of the afore-mentioned date on which the EA was granted. A copy
of the EA is attached to this email and kindly take note of the appeals process as outlined in the attached letter.



Please contact us should you have any queries in this regard.
Kind regards,

Tebogo Mapinga

18047 Hex Substation BESS BAR Project: Public Participation Office
Tel: 011 207 2060, Fax: 086 674 6121, E-mail: hexbess@zitholele.co.za
FOR Zitholele Consulting (Pty) Ltd

From: Namhla Dondi <DondiVN@eskom.co.za>

Sent: 25 March 2020 10:45 PM

To: Tebogo Mapinga <tebogom@zitholele.co.za>; Wazeer Essop <EssopW@eskom.co.za>
Cc: Mathys Vosloo <mathysv@zitholele.co.za>

Subject: RE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2078

Thank you

From: Tebogo Mapinga [mailto:tebogom@zitholele.co.za]
Sent: 25 March 2020 10:44 PM

To: Namhla Dondi; Wazeer Essop

Cc: Mathys Vosloo

Subject: RE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2078

Hi Namhla
% | &AP’s were notified of the Departments decision on the 13 March 2020

Kind regards

TEBOGO MAPINGA (Pr.Sci.Nat.)
Senior Environmental Scientist
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Building 1, Maxwell Office Park, Magwa Crescent West, Waterfall City, Midrand, RSA
T:+27 11207 2060 | F: +27 86 674 6121 | W: www.zitholele.co.za | C:+27 72 738 3836 | E: tebogom@zitholele.co.za

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail!

From: Namhla Dondi <DondiVN@eskom.co.za>

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 8:34 PM

To: Tebogo Mapinga <tebogom@zitholele.co.za>; Wazeer Essop <EssopW@eskom.co.za>
Cc: Mathys Vosloo <mathysv@zitholele.co.za>

Subject: RE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2078

Hi Wazeer

Have they finalised Notification to I&APs?



